
Hello!       
  

Most importantly...HAPPY MOTHER'S DAY!  You deserve a special day for raising such great 
children.  We have an awesome group of children this year and that is all because of their 
parents.  
 

Thank you so much to everyone for all of the Teacher Appreciation wishes!  This was greatly 
appreciated! 
 
Our helpers this week are:  
Tuesday – Saachi 
Thursday - Kiaan 
 
We are switching our focus for the rest of the year to famous children’s songs. 
On Tuesday we will sing and make a project based on “I’m a Little Teapot”.   
On Thursday we will sing and make “Five Little Monkeys Jumping on a Bed”.  
This week we will also be working on our end of year project. 
 
This group of children love to sing so I know that this all promises to be fun. 
      
We will have gym both days.  Tuesday will be our last Library for the year.  We only have a few more 
weeks of classes.  At this point if everyone could please look around their homes and bring back any 
library books that you have.  We would appreciate it. 
 
The last day of school will be our End of Year Celebration and Family Picnic.  This will take place on 
Thursday, June 1st.  We will begin promptly at 11:00am in our room.  Before joining us for our quick 
celebration ceremony, please feel free to drop a blankets and your picnic lunches outside.  To do this you 
will need to arrive a few minutes early.  Everyone is invited to come and join us for our picnic.  The picnic 
will be outside if the weather is nice.  The picnic will be in the gym if the weather does not cooperate.  
Remember that you must provide your own blanket to sit on and lunch with a drink for your family.   
 
We are looking for at least FOUR families to bring a dessert, some fruit or a snack to share with everyone 
at the picnic.  Food must not contain nuts and to be store bought with an ingredient list.  We will ask 
anyone willing to provide us with a snack or dessert to place them on the table outside for all to share.  
THANK YOU!  Our celebration in the room will include a short presentation where the children will receive 
a special certificate then we will sing a few songs.  Our class picnic will dismiss at 12:00PM.  There is not 
any class that day before the picnic.   
 
 
Mrs. Favro, Ms. Jordyn and I cannot thank you enough for sharing this 
wonderful group of children with us.  They have found a special place in our 
hearts.  They are awesome and that is because of the great moms (and dads) 
that they have.  Moms - enjoy your special day!   
 
 

 

Calendar 

May 30– Memorial Day Observation – No School    
June 1 – End of year event 11:00AM – 12:00PM 
 
See you Tuesday at school,  
 
Karen Hart 


